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Roberta DiMezza

From: Barbara Fagundes <barbleo@aol.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2025 4:46 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Bill H5299

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Good afternoon, 
 I am FOR Bill H5299 because it helps support HOAs and residents like myself purchase the land. Thank 
you for your consideration. 
 
 
 Best regards, Barbara Fagundes 
Sent from my iPhone 


